
From: GW [mailto:gslw3014@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 7:36 AM 
To: Ross Cheyenne 

Subject: Support SB 777 

 

Thank you for sponsoring a state level legislation to 
establish an Oregon ABLE Program. SB 777.  Our disabled 
citizens already have less flexiblity and opportunities 
than other individuals. Although Social Security is a much 
needed benefit, it also restricts them from being able to 
save for health care, when medicaid does not pay, or 
saving to improve their future,whether getting better 
education, housing, or support for their needs, because 
of the regulations.  
 
Again, thank you for sponsoring this bill to help our more 
vunerable cititzens. 

Ginny Wedel 
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